
From:
To:
Subject: Letter of Comment
Date: June 13, 2017 3:36:31 PM

-----Original Message-----
From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]
Sent: June-06-17 8:50 PM
To: registrar
Subject: Letter of Comment - 

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2017-06-06

-- Case Number --
EB-2017-0049

-- Name --
Angela Ebert

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
How can you allow hydro to charge such astronomical prices.. if you allow these companies to continue
charging so much you are going to drive people to be homeless. I pay $400 a month now and We have
energy efficient everything, we live in the dark we do our laundry during low cost times  but yet it still
costs us more.. please explain how you expect people to survive such horrific costs?

-- Attachment --

mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca



